
No 23 July 3rd 2015  

Barnes Farm Junior School 

Tel: 01245 467973   https://barnes-farm-junior.eschools.co.uk 
https://www.facebook.com/FOBFSPTA   Twitter @barnesfarmjnr 

http://barnes-farm-junior.eschools.co.uk 

 

Other Key dates 

Thurs 9th July ‘Move Up’ morning for classes 

  Display Evening 6pm-8pm 

Fri 10th July ‘Houses’ Family Feast and  

  Fete—1pm onwards 

Tues 14th July Reports available @3pm 

Tues 14th July Stavehouse Music Concert at 

  3.30pm 

Mon 20th July Parent Voice meeting in the  

  hall at 8pm 

Tues 21st July End of Term  

Thurs 3rd Sept 1st day of Autumn Term 

Non-Pupil Days 2015/2016 

23/10/15  18/12/15  04/01/16 

12/02/16  27/05/16 

Current Attendance 
 97.5% 

Donations 
Thank you for all the donations for our Houses Feast + Fete on Friday 10th July. We would love to still receive any raffle 

prizes such as tins, bottles etc for our tombola. Any bottle of alcohol can also be dropped off directly to our school office to 
be a part of our ’Wheelbarrow of Booze’ raffle too! In addition,  any sweets or small gifts could also be used along with old 

toys/books or teddies. Finally, cakes are also needed on the day. These stalls will go alongside the bouncy castles, pupil enterprise stalls 
and other exciting games planned for the afternoon of Friday 10th July. We hope to welcome our entire school community (and the sun) to come 

out, share a family picnic and support both schools!  
 

Responsible Citizens 
We have an excellent reputation at the school for developing our pupils to be responsible citizens within their community. Sadly, a number of 

events recently have challenged this image.  

 Children in school uniform have been banging on neighbour’s windows after school resulting in a breakage 

 Some pupils have ridden their bikes on school grounds, scaring younger children 

 Parents have illegally and repeatedly parked on verges antagonising and blocking local residents 
If you have to drive, please park away from the school and walk thereby modelling responsible behaviour. Also, if your child walks 

home on their own please remind them of your expectations of good behaviour too. 

Display Evening 
Next Thursday 9th July from 6pm-8pm is an excellent 

opportunity to view the school, meet the staff and see 
some exciting events! Hope to see you all there! 

House Point Totals Week 10 
 

NEWSLETTER 

We received notification this week that we have been successful in securing another Chinese Language Assistant for 2015/2016. Her name 

is Mrs Yang and she is an experienced English teacher from our partner school in Changshu province. She will join us in September through 

until June 2016. If you are able to help with accommodation for her during this time, would you please contact the office. Two of our teachers 

will also be going out to visit our partner school to learn about how Maths is taught there during the October half-term holiday. 

Friday 10th July is our House Feast day. As a result of this, there will be no school dinners provided on this day.  

District Sports Friday 26th June 

A number of our highest performing ath-

letes represented the school in the  

District Sports competition at Melbourne 

Park last week. They all competed bril-

liantly and surpassed many expectations. 

Well done! 

Today is the last day to order 
class photos via ParentPay at £1 

each. Photos are available to 
view on the website. 

Eddie the Eagle 
will be here 


